Lighthouse for the Blind-Saint Louis Acquires California-Based Supplier of Emergency Preparedness Kits 

 

LHB has acquired all assets of Quake Kare, Inc., a leading supplier of emergency preparedness kits, emergency supplies and survival kits.  

The acquisition is expected to increase Lighthouse revenues and employment at its two manufacturing and shipping plants in St. Louis County by expanding operations, providing more employment for people who are blind or legally blind and increasing income to support outreach programs for visually impaired people in Missouri and southwestern Illinois. 

 

John Thompson said, “Acquisition and integration of Quake Kare assets is a natural expansion of LHB manufacturing operations because kit assembly is one of our core competencies. It provides LHB with a full line of branded kit products giving us entry to emergency preparedness markets and gives LHB more exposure in commercial retail markets in addition to our current business in government and military sales.”

  
 

The survival kits are for virtually any type of crisis situation that individuals, families, corporations, schools and organizations may encounter, such as earthquakes, hurricanes, tornados, floods, terrorist attacks, accidents, etc. Emergency Ready Kits are specifically designed for cars, homes, offices, schools, shelters, travel and outdoor situations. 

  

 “Quake Kare has offered quality products at affordable prices for decades. LHB will proudly continue that tradition of industry leadership and build on the decades of equity inherent in the Quake Kare name.” Thompson said

 
